
 

 

     ENHANCED RECYCLING UPDATE  

 

Waste Management has completed the delivery of the new covered recycling carts to support our new 

program that started on March 1, 2014. 

 

WM will continue retrieving the 18 gallon bins that are no longer used as follows:    

 

For Residents with Thursday recycling day, they will retrieve all 18 gallon bins at curbside on Thursday, 

March 6, 2014. 

 

For Residents with Friday recycling day, they will retrieve all 18 gallon bins at curbside on Friday, March 

7, 2014. 

 

For Residents with Saturday recycling they will retrieve all 18 gallon bins at curbside on Saturday, March 

8, 2014. 

 

Residents can also choose to bring their 18 gallon bins to the Utility Billing Office located within the City 

Complex if that is more convenient.   

 

Regards, 

 

Dan Doucet 

City Clerk 


